
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the 2008 Resource Plan of  Kansas 
City Power & Light Company pursuant to 4 CSR 
240-22. 

)
)
)
 

Case No. EE-2008-0034 

 
CORRECTED RESPONSE TO KCPL’S REQUEST 

FOR WAIVERS CONCERNING KCPL’S AUGUST 2008 INTEGRATED RESOURCE 
PLAN SUBMISSION 

 
Comes now the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff), by and through 

the General Counsel’s Office, and gives notice that the last sentence in the second full paragraph 

on page three of its Response filed on September 7, 2007, should read:  Therefore, Staff 

recommends that the Commission grant KCPL waiver requests (12) though (15).  The reference 

to (11) through (14) in Staff’s original Response was a typographical error. 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

      /s/ Steven C. Reed     
      Steven C. Reed     
      Litigation Counsel     
      Missouri Bar No. 40616     

      Attorney for the Staff of the    
      Missouri Public Service Commission   
      P. O. Box 360      
      Jefferson City, MO 65102    
      (573) 751-3015 (telephone)    
      (573) 751-9285 (facsimile)    
      steven.reed@psc.mo.gov  (e-mail) 
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      /s/ Steven C. Reed    


